Chris Roloff

Please include all Hennepin county residents at the various Minneapolis transfer stations not
limiting it to Minneapolis residents. I don't understand why people need to pay a surcharge for
single use cups/utensils etc. That burden should be applied to the manufacturers not the citizens.



